
FROM:  Rich Steinacher, Director, Harbors and Docks

DATE: May 3, 2017

SUBJECT: Urgent Message to Marina Members

The weather gods have been unkind to us this week so far, restricting the amount of work we are able to 
do in installing the new docks. Strong south winds on Monday afternoon, and strong north winds all day 
today, made working with large, heavy sections of the new C-Dock very dangerous to our vendors.  So 
we have put off in-water assembly of the sections until the weather is more favorable, though the forecast 
for the next few days is not promising. Our vendors are prepared to work though this weekend to install 
the new docks, if necessary.

Indeed, the winds on Monday also affected the removal of old C-Dock sections, with the result that those 
sections are now temporarily tied up and secured in the fairways adjacent to both A and B Docks. We 
hope to begin work on removing those sections early next week, weather permitting. 

Therefore, we would ask your cooperation in NOT attempting to dock your boat in the Marina 
until later next week. Also, please do not request that someone other than yourself deliver your boat
to the marina at any time next week, unless you call and clear that with me first. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.    


